UNIVERSIDAD DE HUELVA

E HUELVA01

>>> "Isabel Leandro" <drinter02@sc.uhu.es> 29.7.2010 13:12 >>>

Dear Partners,

All incoming Exchange Students in the University of Huelva must attend an informative session on arrival during which their arrival date is recorded and filed in our office.

At the Session the first point on our agenda is an explanation of the importance of the Arrival Departure Certificate ( is also given in hard copy to students). Students are informed that the only way our office will issue the Departure Certificate is in the presence of the student. We will not provide this document after the student has left Huelva. 

We have had requests both from students and partners to provide certificates when we have no way of knowing the real departure date of the student. During the 2010 2011 academic year and in the future providing arrival and/or departure certificates under these circumstances will be impossible. 

We have been asked by our National Agency to be responsible with these certificates and hope you will understand our position.

Kind regards, 

Claire Martin
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